
 

DATE: November 5, 2008 

TO: Members of the Planning Commission 

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Meeting of November 11, 2008 

 
Due the observance of the Veterans Day Holiday the Planning Commission 
Meeting of November 11, 2008 is cancelled.   
 
There is planned a Special Meeting of the Planning Commission on November 
12, 2008 beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Red Bluff Community/Senior Center.  
Agenda will follows. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Scot Timboe 
Planning Director 
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